Muhammad, Akbar (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 12:57 PM

To: Muhammad, Akbar (Ci-StPaul)

Subject: Sound Level Variance-El Burrito Mercado-Fiesta Latina Saturday Series

An application for a sound level variance has been received by DSl for El Burrito Mercado, due to Fiesta Latina Saturdays,
to be held on the following Saturdays: June 5%, June 19, July 37, August 7, and September 18" from 6 pm to 10 pm.
The event will be located at 175 Cesar Chavez. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming.
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